
Dear Valued Community Supporters,  

Thank you for your continued support of our community, and especially its young 

people. Seneca Mentoring Youth Links continues to serve youth through our traditional 

mentoring program, our School Pals program and the Impact after-school program. 

SMYL is making a positive impact on the lives of young people. We can't do what we do 

without the community's support.  

Last year, we delayed our Annual Ladies Night Out Basket Raffle Party until August due 

to the pandemic, and it was a huge success. As we look to plan this year's event and 

seek donations for the basket raffle, we are mindful that it has been an incredibly trying 

and difficult year for everyone. If you have donated a basket for the raffle in the past, 

please expect follow-up contact from SMYL. If a donation is not possible this year, 

please know we completely understand and always are grateful for all the support we 

receive. If you haven't donated in the past and would like to now, please send us an 

email at SMYLFoundation@gmail.com or call 419-937-6134.  

The event is set for Friday, Aug. 6 at Camden Falls. If you're interested in purchasing 

tickets for the event, please contact us via email or phone at your convenience. Thank 

you, thank you, thank you for all the ways you support our community. We are grateful 

to be part of such a caring and generous community that surrounds each other in 

support. May you have a wonderful summer!  

Thank you,  

SMYL and SMYL Foundation 


